
TEXLAND PETROLEUM, INC. 
E X P L O R A T I O N A N D P R O D U C T I O N 
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February 7, 2002 

FEB j K 

David Catanach 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Divison 
P.O. Box 6429 
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Dear David: 

Texland Petroleum-Hobbs, L.L.C. was issued a Waterflood Injection Authority 
Order for the Hobbs Upper Blinebry Pool for the drilling of 15 injection wells. These 
wells were approved on their locations, as stated in Exhibit "A" to the Order. One of the 
wells approved, Bowers "A" Federal Well #43 located, 1378 FSL & 1155 FWL, Unit L. 
Sec. 29, T18S, R38E has been found to be too close to a building owned by a business. 
Texland requests that the Injection Order be amended to show a new location for this 
well to be 1243 FSL & 1015 FWL, Unit L. Sec. 29, T18S, R38E. 

If you have any questions or any further information is needed, please contact me 
at (817) 336-2751 or via email aburdcttc@.tcxpetro.corn. 

RE: Order No. R-l 1638 
Bowers "A" Federal Well #43 
Hobbs: Upper Blinebry 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Sincerely, 

Ann Burdette 
Regulatory Analyst 

Cc: NMOCD-District ! 
Attn: Marie 
1625 N.French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240 


